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Workforce Wellness 

Quality staff and one home health nursing staff member will be attending the National Council On Aging ‘Age 

+Action’ Conference in Arlington, VA next week funded by the Fall Prevention Grant.  This conference is 

offered as a resource for grantees to learn about programs and support aimed at building up older adults in the 

community.  We look forward to bringing these resources back to PMC. 

 

Community Engagement  

Community Health Needs Assessment- Reporting project is coming to a close this month.  Full public report 

should be forthcoming.  Efforts will be transitioning to addressing the strategies and priorities identified in the 

implementation plan.  

Fall Prevention Program-The table below will be part of the semi-annual report progress on the fall prevention 

programming in Petersburg and are numbers achieved in workshops that concluded from 11/1/24-4/30/25.  

General participation numbers continue to surpass the goals set at the commencement of this grant. 

 
Definitions 

Sum of Workshop: Actual Participants: number of participants over the last 6 months; may include duplicates 

due to individuals participating in more than one workshop. 

Sum of Participant Target: the goal for total participants in the 4-year grant period. 

Sum of Actual Participants: numbers achieved over the past 2 years 

Number of workshops: number that have concluded in the last 6 months. 

 

Patient Centered Care 

Continue working to connect to departments within PMC, share resources, and offer support with quality 

improvement initiatives.  Assistance is provided with incident review to help in identifying potential processes 

or areas where improvement could be reached or is needed.  Initiating follow up in areas that have potential to 

increase access to care, decrease barriers, increase quality or efficiency of care aligned with strategic plan 

objectives.  Increasing emphasis on the collection, maintenance, and availability of actionable data. 

 

Facility 

LTC and CAH Quality Committee will meet on the 21st to review recent data and quality metrics.  Updates will 

be provided on quality improvement projects underway. 



 

It is really exciting to hear about the plans and preparations for moving into the WERC building.  This transition 

will expose wonderful new opportunities as well as some potential new challenges due to the changing 

proximity of collaborating departments. 

Financial Wellness 

The home health department continues to pursue opportunities to perform cross-training to maximize function 

and efficiency of the department, access to care for patients, and flexibility for all employees.  Employee 

Flexibility = Improved Work-Life Balance = Increased Retention = Cost Savings. 
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